
 

 

                         
 

 

 

  

 

                                    

Going Fishing?
Remember to 
Eat Safe Fish! 

Fishing is fun! But, before you eat your catch, make sure your fish is safe to eat. 

Do not eat the fish caught in the Lange 
or Revere Canals in St. Clair Shores. 
These fish have unsafe levels of chemicals called PCBs. 
The chemicals can stay in your body for a long time, and 
may affect your health later. 

Look for signs Do Not Eat the Fish 
from Lange and Revere Canals. 

These fish contain high amounts 
of PCBs that could be harmful 

to your health. 

Enjoy catch and release fishing. 

For more information, call the Michigan Department of 
Health and Human Services at 800-648-6942. 

Do Not 
Eat the Fish 

Contact with the water will 
NOT harm you. 

With your phone’s camera, 
scan the QR code to check the 
Eat Safe Fish guidelines for your         
area or visit Michigan.gov/EatSafeFish. 

Signs like this are posted around the Lange and Revere 
Canals that advise to not eat the fish caught from these 
waters. 

Check to see if your fish is safe to eat 
Scan this QR code with your phone’s camera to check the                
Eat Safe Fish guidelines on fish from the area. 

To learn about Eat Safe Fish guidelines for this area and other 
lakes and rivers see Michigan.gov/EatSafeFish, or call the 
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) 
at 800-648-6942. 

http://www.michigan.gov/eatsafefish



